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Report of Complaints/Violations

If you suspect anyone of operating an investigative or security agency without a license; or
suspect any licensed Private Detective Agency, Security Agency or their employees are
committing criminal acts or other violations please contact the Private Detective Unit via
telephone at 609-633-9352 or e-mail us at our website: pdu@gw.njsp.org. 
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